
 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Tuesday, September 20, 2016 
 
 
Fairfield County Commissioners Seek Developmental Disabilities Board Member 
 
 
Lancaster, Ohio – The Fairfield County Board of Commissioners are accepting resumes and letters of interest 
for a vacancy on the Fairfield County Board of Developmental Disabilities. The vacant term expires December 
31, 2017. Board Members typically serve four year terms and must be residents of Fairfield County.  The Ohio 
Revised Code indicates this particular vacancy be filled by an individual who is an immediate family member 
of an individual eligible for early intervention services or services for preschool or school-age children. 
 
The Fairfield County Board of Developmental Disabilities meets the 3rd Tuesday of every month at 6:00 p.m.  
Please submit resumes and letters of interest to Rachel Elsea by Monday, October 31, 2016.  The 
Commissioners will conduct interviews in November.  
 
For more information, please contact Rachel Elsea at relsea@co.fairfield.oh.us 
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